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JUDICIAL INVESTIGATION COMMISSION 

Room E-400, State Capitol 

Charleston 25305 

,July 1992 

Dear Magistrate 

The 1Judicia1 Investigation Commission has reviewed your 
J"uly 9, 1992, correspondence to Commission Counsel in which 
you asked whether it would be permissible to contribute to a 
county executive committee. 

'I'he language contained in Canon 7A( 2) of the Judicial 
Code of Ethics would permit contributions by you to the 
county executive committee so long as those contributions 
come within the amounts permitted by Statute. See e.g., 
Matter of Vandelinde 366 S.E.2d 631 (W.Va. 1988). If you 
have any additional questions concerning this matter, do not 
hesitate to contact the cornission_. 
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